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this book asks what the legal definition of an international organization
is by examining how they create particular legal systems that derive from
international law and analysing the systems of governance in these
organizations this provides a comprehensive approach and includes both
literal translations and definitions with several useful innovations
included is not only the modern english pronunciation but also the
classical or restored one each entry is also cross referenced to related
terms for ease of use originally published by hersch lauterpacht in 1947
this book presents a detailed study of recognition in international law
examining its crucial significance in relation to statehood governments
and belligerency the author develops a strong argument for positioning
recognition within the context of international law reacting against the
widely accepted conception of it as an area of international politics
numerous examples of the use of law and conscious adherence to legal
principle in the practice of states are used to give weight to this
perspective this paperback re issue in 2012 includes a newly commissioned
foreword by james crawford whewell professor of international law at the
university of cambridge and a fellow of jesus college cambridge this
concise book is an introduction to the role of international law in
international relations written for lawyers and non lawyers alike the
book first appeared in 1928 and attracted a wide readership this new
edition builds on brierly s scholarship and his idea that law must serve
a social purpose previous editions of the law of nations have been the
standard introduction to international law for decades and are widely
popular in many different countries due to the simplicity and brevity of
the prose style providing a comprehensive overview of international law
this new version of the classic book retains the original qualities and
is again essential reading for all those interested in learning what role
the law plays in international affairs the reader will find chapters on
traditional and contemporary topics such as the basis of international
obligation the role of the un and the international criminal court the
emergence of new states the acquisition of territory the principles
covering national jurisdiction and immunities the law of treaties the
different ways of settling international disputes and the rules on resort
to force and the prohibition of aggression in the role of legal advisers
in international law prominent international legal professionals provide
a range of original insights on the position of legal advisers and their
vital contribution to the development interpretation and application of
international law today international law is everywhere wars are fought
and opposed in its name it is invoked to claim rights and to challenge
them to indict or support political leaders to distribute resources and
to expand or limit the powers of domestic and international institutions
international law is part of the way political and economic power is used
critiqued and sometimes limited despite its claim for neutrality and
impartiality it is implicit in what is just as well as what is unjust in
the world to understand its operation requires shedding its ideological
spell and examining it with a cold eye who are its winners and who are
its losers how if at all can it be used to make a better or a less unjust
world in this collection of essays professor martti koskenniemi a well
known practitioner and a leading theorist and historian of international
law examines the recent debates on humanitarian intervention collective
security protection of human rights and the fight against impunity and
reflects on the use of the professional techniques of international law
to intervene politically the essays both illustrate and expand his
influential theory of the role of international law in international
politics the book is prefaced with an introduction by professor
emmanuelle jouannet sorbonne law school which locates the texts in the
overall thought and work of martti koskenniemi in the freshest new
international law text in 20 years christopher c joyner offers a critical
assessment of international legal rules in the early 21st century as they
are applied by governments to the real world looking at concepts and



2004 kawasaki kx250 master service manual

2023-06-20 2/16
2004 kawasaki kx250

master service manual

principles processes and critical problems joyner steers clear of an old
time case method approach preferring to treat issues thematically he
shows the challenges of international law in terms of peace security
human rights the environment and economic justice particular features of
the book include engaging vignettes clearly defined key terms and special
coverage of emerging topics including common spaces international
criminal law rules norms and regimes and trade relations and commercial
exchange through it all joyner maintains an intent focus on the role of
the individual in the evolving international legal order international
law practice doctrine and theory blurs the boundaries betweeen textbook
casebook and scholarly monograph the book introduces students and
practitioners of law political science and international affairs to the
system and substance of international law it is also a convenient and
comprehensive reference work fundamentals of public international law by
giovanni distefano provides an overview of public international law s
main principles and fundamental institutions this book revisits the
theory of the sources of international law from the perspective of
formalism it critically analyses the virtues of formalism construed as a
theory of law ascertainment as a means of distinguishing between law and
non law the theory of formalism is re evaluated against the backdrop of
the growing acceptance by international legal theorists of the blurring
of the lines between law and non law at the same time the book
acknowledges that much international normative activity nowadays takes
place outside the ambit of traditional international law and that only a
limited part of the exercise of public authority at the international
level results in the creation of international legal rules the theory of
ascertainment that the book puts forward attempts to dispel some of the
illusions of formalism that accompany the traditional sources of
international law it also sheds light on the tendency of scholars
theorists and advocates to deformalize the identification of
international legal rules with a view to expanding international law the
book seeks to revitalize and refresh the formal identification of rules
by engaging with some tenets of the postmodern critique of formalism as a
result the book not only grapples with the practice of law making at the
international level but it also offers broad theoretical insights on
international law dealing with the main schools of thought in legal
theory positivism naturalism legal realism policy oriented jurisprudence
and postmodernism this paperback edition features the author s discussion
of this book on the ejil talk blog this book examines theoretical and
practical issues concerning the relationship between international law
time and history problems relating to time and history are ever present
in the work of international lawyers whether understood in terms of the
role of historic practice in the doctrine of sources the application of
the principle of inter temporal law in dispute settlement or in gaining a
coherent insight into the role that was played by international law in
past events but very little has been written about the various different
ways in which international lawyers approach or understand the past and
it is with a view to exploring the dynamics of that engagement that this
book has been compiled in its broadest sense it is possible to identify
at least three different ways in which the relationship between
international law and its history may be conceived the first is that of a
history of international law written in narrative form and mapped out in
terms of a teleology of origins development progress or renewal the
second is that of history in international law and of the role history
plays in arguments about law itself for example in the construction of
customary international law the third way of understanding that
relationship is in terms of international law in history of understanding
how international law has been engaged in the creation of a history that
in some senses stands outside the history of international law itself the
essays in this collection make clear that each type of engagement with
history and international law interweaves various different types of
historical narrative pointing to the typically multi layered nature of
internationallawyers engagement with the past and its importance in
shaping the present and future of international law a collection of
essays on the various aspects of the legal sources of international law
including theories of the origin of international law explanation of its
binding force normative hierarchies and the relation of international law
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and politics general principles and the coherence of international law
offers a comprehensive analysis of general principles of law assessing
their role in guaranteeing the coherence of the international legal
system international law in a policy oriented perspective nation states
international governmental organizations nongovernmental organizations
and associations the individual minimum order and optimum order
establishment of and access to arenas of authority control over territory
control and use of the sea control and use of other resources control of
people nationality and movement protection of people from alien rights to
human rights vertical allocation of authority horizontal allocation of
authority the diplomatic instrument international agreements the
ideological instrument the economic instrument the military instrument
the intelligence function the promoting function the prescribing
lawmaking function the invoking function the applying function the
terminating function the appraising function succession of states
responsibility of states individual criminal responsibility toward a
world community of human dignity the persistent objector rule is said to
provide states with an escape hatch from the otherwise universal binding
force of customary international law it provides that if a state
persistently objects to a newly emerging norm of customary international
law during the formation of that norm then the objecting state is exempt
from the norm once it crystallises into law the conceptual role of the
rule may be interpreted as straightforward to preserve the fundamentalist
positivist notion that any norm of international law can only bind a
state that has consented to be bound by it in reality however numerous
unanswered questions exist about the way that it works in practice
through focused analysis of state practice this monograph provides a
detailed understanding of how the rule emerged and operates how it should
be conceptualised and what its implications are for the binding nature of
customary international law it argues that the persistent objector rule
ultimately has an important role to play in the mixture of consent and
consensus that underpins international law sources of state practice in
international law is the true heir to myers 1922 classic manual of
collections of treaties it is the only work that carries the thoroughness
and scholarship of myers into the united nations era and on to today s
new world order the work is organized by country with a lengthy
additional chapter covering multi jurisdictional sources each chapter
describes relevant web sites as well as traditional bibliographic
materials the first release includes fully up to date documentation of
state practice in international law in the following fourteen countries
austria belgium canada denmark finland france germany norway russia
sweden switzerland u k united states as well as an annotated list of
multi jurisdictional collections arranged by subject the authors provide
references not only to treaty collections but also to sources of
diplomatic documentation and other materials that shed light on customary
state practice in international law references to yearbooks and digests
are also included every listing offers essential details of publication
and or online accessibility as well as a brief note elucidating important
considerations in the item s practical application these descriptions
even for items catalogued in myers or the un list are in most cases the
most detailed bibliographic descriptions available in any legal source
each chapter compiled by an expert in the particular country s practice
in international law opens with a detailed introduction that locates the
regime in question in the past and present context of international
relations and international law discusses issues of treaty succession and
describes the process of treaty ratification and implementation clear and
concise a landmark publication in the teaching of international law from
one of the world s leading international lawyers rev ed of parry and
grant encyclopaedic dictionary of international law 2nd ed 2004 national
judges are a sort of propelling force behind international law to the
extent that they perceive the need to realize that international
solidarity which is too often lacking at the level of governments hence
they are the principal addressees of this book in the juridical nature of
unilateral acts of states in international law eva kassoti explores the
question of the legal nature of unilateral acts by focusing on their
essential characteristics namely unilateralism and the manifest intention
to be bound since the creation of the united nations in 1945
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international law has sought to configure itself as a universal system
yet despite the best efforts of international institutions scholars and
others to assert the universal application of international law its
relevance and applicability has been influenced if not directed by
political power today the decline of the west and ascent of china and
india poseparticular challenges for international law and institutions
the international system appears to be moving towards multipolarity with
various sites of power competing to exert influence in the world today
with contributors from a variety of countries providing perspectives from
the disciplines of international law and international relations theory
international law in a multipolar world addresses the implications that
multipolarity poses for the international legal system contributors
including jean d aspremont jörg kammerhofer alexander orakhelashvili
christian pippan and nigel white explore issues such as the use of force
governance and democracy regionalism and the relevance of the united
nations in a multipolar world while considering the overarching theme of
the relationship between power and law international law in a multipolar
world is of particular interest to academics and students of public
international law international relations theory and international
politics straits are peripheral formations in the study of geography but
have long been a source of controversy in international relations they
connect separate seas and divide the territory of states this
geographical fact invites legal disputes over international boundary
drawing request forpassage by foreign ships assertion of territorial
control over the waters forming straits and the basis for a regime
generally accepted as law in our times this is a thorough and well
documented book which combines elements of history geography
international shipping and the law of the sea itasks the central question
what exactly is the current law governing this area and also goes on to
consider the concept of international straits the distinction between
existing treaty based regimes and the general regime and the special
characteristics of straits that separate them from similararms of the sea
in terms of law in answering these questions the author takes us back to
the first regime for international straits in 1949 through to the
practices of the present day this will be an invaluable text for all
international lawyers particularly those specializing in the law ofsea
neutrality is a legal relationship between a belligerent state and a
state not participating in a war namely a neutral state the law of
neutrality is a body of rules and principles that regulates the legal
relations of neutrality the law of neutrality obliges neutral states to
treat all belligerent states impartially and to abstain from providing
military and other assistance to belligerents the law of neutrality is a
branch of international law that developed in the nineteenth century when
international law allowed unlimited freedom of sovereign states to resort
to war thus there has been much debate as to whether such a branch of law
remains valid in modern international law which generally prohibits war
and the use of force by states while there has been much debate regarding
the current status of neutrality in modern international law there is a
general agreement among scholars as to the basic features of the
traditional law of neutrality wani challenges the conventional
understanding of the traditional neutrality by re examining the
historical development of the law of neutrality from the sixteenth
century to 1945 the modification of the conventional understanding will
provide a fundamentally new framework for discussing the current status
of neutrality in modern international law carter law georgetown u trimble
emeritus law u of california at los angeles and bradley law u of virginia
present a casebook designed for an introductory course in international
law in addition to the standard subjects it explroes the relationship
between international law and domestic law and the blurred line between
public and private law the edition has been updated to include material
related to the war in iraq as of april 2003 the september 11th attacks
and recent decisions of the international court of justice including
congo v belgium on official immunity annotation c 2003 book news inc
portland or booknews com this book examines the status of private actors
as subjects of law under the rules of the international law of the sea
providing a methodology for the notion of a single legal personality it
provides a clear understanding of membership in international law in
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order to establish to what extent private actors can be rights holders or
duty bearers it does this by taking a theoretical perspective which
allows the reader to interpret their relevance in international law this
unique and innovative work makes a significant contribution to the
current scholarly debates on private actors in international law this
text examines key concepts in international law in order to illuminate
them in the context of inetrnational relations the first part of the book
covers theoretical issues the second part examines international law in
context including case study material and the pinochet litigation whilst
the concept of jus cogens has grown increasingly more important in public
international law lawyers remain hugely divided both over what precisely
confers a jus cogens status on a norm and what this conferral implies in
terms of legal consequences in this ground breaking book ulf linderfalk
clearly and succinctly explores the reasons for this divide in order to
facilitate more rational and productive future discourse due diligence in
international law is the first ever international law monograph on the
missing link between state responsibility and international liability
that is the international law principle of due diligence ensuring
international cooperation cybersecurity and preventing significant
transboundary harm this second revised edition takes into account the
decision of the international court of justice in the nottebohm case
which was published just as the first edition was going to press and
therefore received only cursory treatment it also of course includes an
analysis of international legislation adopted since 1955 including the
1961 un convention on the reduction of statelessness the 1957 un
convention on the nationality of married women and the 1966 international
covenant on civil and political rights the decisions of international
tribunals and in particular of the italian conciliation commissions are
analysed finally the author presents legislative judicial and
governmental practice during the twenty two years after beginning with a
clear definition of terms the author analyses the functions of
nationality in international law the relationship between municipal and
international law and then the public international law of nationality in
this latter part he examines international conventions international
custom and the principles of law generally recognized with regard to
nationality the book ends with a summary and conclusions dealing with the
existing law and future developments since 1985 the law school at the
university of hull has hosted an annual lecture the josephine onoh
memorial lecture given by a distinguished international lawyer these
annual lectures are funded by the josephine onoh memorial fund
established in 1984 by the family and friends of josephine onoh who was
tragically killed in an air crash at enugu nigeria in november 1983
josephine was a hull law graduate and at the time of her death was
registered at the university for a research degree in the field of
international law this book contains a collection of these annual
lectures the first lecture in 1985 was given by the late judge taslim
elias at that time president of the international court of justice
subsequent lectures have been given by both leading practitioners and
professors of international law including sir robert jennings bin cheng
sir ian sinclair philip allott henry schermers lord mackenzie stuart
alexandre charles kiss dame rosalyn higgins peter sand ian brownlie
christopher greenwood marti koskenniemi and ralph zacklin the lectures
reflect some of the most significant international concerns of the last
two decades the subjects they address include new trends in international
law international courts and politics the practitioner s view of
international law international law and revolution the european
convention of human rights european community law concepts the global
environment and international law the current role of the united nations
international environmental trust funds international boundary law
international law and imperialism and humanitarian intervention this
important collection of essays by some of the leading international law
figures of our generation will be of equal value to all interested in
international law whether the academic or the practitioner this new
edition of hugh thirlway s authoritative text provides an introduction to
one of the fundamental questions of the discipline what is and what is
not a source of international law traditionally treaties between states
and state practice were seen as the primary means with which to create
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international law however more recent developments have recognized
customary international law alongside international treaties and
instruments as a key foundation upon which international law is built
this book provides an insightful inquiry into all the recognized or
asserted sources of international law it investigates the impact of
ethical principles on the creation of international law whether soft law
norms come into being through the same sources as binding international
law and whether jus cogens norms and those involving rights and
obligations erga omnes have a unique place in the creation of
international legal norms it studies the notion of general principles of
international law within international law s sub disciplines and the
evolving relationship between treaty based law and customary
international law re examining the traditional model it investigates the
increasing role of international jurisprudence and looks at the nature of
international organisations and non state actors as potential new sources
of international law this revised and updated book provides a perfect
introduction to the law of sources as well as innovative perspectives on
new developments making it essential reading for anyone studying or
working in international law this book takes the reader on a sweeping
tour of the international legal field to reveal some of the patterns of
difference dominance and disruption that belie international law s claim
to universality pulling back the curtain on the divisible college of
international lawyers anthea roberts shows how international lawyers in
different states regions and geopolitical groupings are often subject to
distinct incoming influences and outgoing spheres of influence in ways
that reflect and reinforce differences in how they understand and
approach international law these divisions manifest themselves in
contemporary controversies such as debates about crimea and the south
china sea not all approaches to international law are created equal
however using case studies and visual representations the author
demonstrates how actors and materials from some states and groups have
come to dominate certain transnational flows and forums in ways that make
them disproportionately influential in constructing the international
this point holds true for western actors materials and approaches in
general and for anglo american and sometimes french ones in particular
however these patterns are set for disruption as the world moves past an
era of western dominance and toward greater multipolarity it is
imperative for international lawyers to understand the perspectives and
approaches of those coming from diverse backgrounds by taking readers on
a comparative tour of different international law academies and textbooks
the author encourages them to see the world through the eyes of others an
essential skill in this fast changing world of shifting power dynamics
and rising nationalism offering a more accessible alternative to
casebooks and historical commentaries law among nations explains issues
of international law by tracing the field s development and stressing key
principles processes and landmark cases this comprehensive text
eliminates the need for multiple books by combining discussions of theory
and state practice with excerpts from landmark cases the book has been
updated in light of the continuing revolution in communication technology
the dense web of linkages between countries that involve individuals and
bodies both formal and informal and covers important and controversial
areas such as human rights the environment and issues associated with the
use of force renowned for its rigorous approach and clear explanations
law among nations remains the gold standard for undergraduate
introductions to international law new to the eleventh edition added or
expanded coverage of timely issues in international law drones and their
use in the air and in space immigration islamic views of international
law inviolability and the difference between diplomatic immunity and
sovereignty in light of the benghazi attack thoroughly rewritten chapters
in areas of great change international criminal law just war and war
crime law new cases statutes and treaties on many subjects first
published in 1970 akehurst s modern introduction to international law
rapidly established itself as a widely used and successful textbook in
its field being the shortest of all the major textbooks in this area it
continues to offer a concise and accessible overview of the concepts
themes and issues central to the growing system of international law
while retaining akehurst s original positivist approach that accounts for
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the essence and character of this system of law this new 9th edition has
been further revised and updated by alexander orakhelashvili to take
account of a plethora of recent developments and updates in the field
accounting for over 40 decisions of international and national courts as
well as a number of treaties and major incidents that have occurred since
the 8th edition of this textbook published based on transparent
methodology and with a distinctive cross jurisdictional approach which
opens up the discipline to students from all backgrounds this engaging
well structured and reputable textbook will provide students with all the
tools methods and concepts they need to fully understand this complex and
diverse subject it is an essential text for all undergraduate and
postgraduate students of international law government and politics and
international relations this book is one of the only textbooks in
international law to offer a fully updated bespoke companion website
routledge com cw orakhelashvili this volume covers the formal structures
of the un as it has expanded over the years and all that this complex
organization does all substantive issues are addressed in separate
sections including among others the responsibilities of the un financing
immunities human rights preventing armed conflicts and peacekeeping and
judicial matters in examining the evolving structures and ever expanding
work of the united nations this volume follows the long held tradition of
oppenheim by presenting facts uncoloured by personal opinion in a
succinct text that also offers in the footnotes a wealth of information
and ideas to be explored it is book that while making all necessary
reference to the charter the statute of the international court of
justice and other legal instruments tells of the realities of the legal
issues as they arise in the day to day practice of the united nations the
character of international law between scholarly reflection of foreign
policy expediencies and recognising prescriptive rules binding on all
concerned has long been a particular challenge to those active in the
field law is not law if there is no procedure to both determine its
contents and to show ways to enforce it it is through its procedures that
international law becomes real based on an overview of the varied
procedures e g in both the hague s and the national courts and those
found in international organisations a more consistent picture of
international law emerges this compendium for students and practitioners
is accessible yet sophisticated in its approach
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The Concept of an International Organization in International Law 2021
this book asks what the legal definition of an international organization
is by examining how they create particular legal systems that derive from
international law and analysing the systems of governance in these
organizations
Guide to Latin in International Law 2009 this provides a comprehensive
approach and includes both literal translations and definitions with
several useful innovations included is not only the modern english
pronunciation but also the classical or restored one each entry is also
cross referenced to related terms for ease of use
Recognition in International Law 2012-11 originally published by hersch
lauterpacht in 1947 this book presents a detailed study of recognition in
international law examining its crucial significance in relation to
statehood governments and belligerency the author develops a strong
argument for positioning recognition within the context of international
law reacting against the widely accepted conception of it as an area of
international politics numerous examples of the use of law and conscious
adherence to legal principle in the practice of states are used to give
weight to this perspective this paperback re issue in 2012 includes a
newly commissioned foreword by james crawford whewell professor of
international law at the university of cambridge and a fellow of jesus
college cambridge
Brierly's Law of Nations 2012-08-09 this concise book is an introduction
to the role of international law in international relations written for
lawyers and non lawyers alike the book first appeared in 1928 and
attracted a wide readership this new edition builds on brierly s
scholarship and his idea that law must serve a social purpose previous
editions of the law of nations have been the standard introduction to
international law for decades and are widely popular in many different
countries due to the simplicity and brevity of the prose style providing
a comprehensive overview of international law this new version of the
classic book retains the original qualities and is again essential
reading for all those interested in learning what role the law plays in
international affairs the reader will find chapters on traditional and
contemporary topics such as the basis of international obligation the
role of the un and the international criminal court the emergence of new
states the acquisition of territory the principles covering national
jurisdiction and immunities the law of treaties the different ways of
settling international disputes and the rules on resort to force and the
prohibition of aggression
Cumulative Digest of United States Practice in International Law 1980 in
the role of legal advisers in international law prominent international
legal professionals provide a range of original insights on the position
of legal advisers and their vital contribution to the development
interpretation and application of international law
The Role of Legal Advisers in International Law 2016-12-01 today
international law is everywhere wars are fought and opposed in its name
it is invoked to claim rights and to challenge them to indict or support
political leaders to distribute resources and to expand or limit the
powers of domestic and international institutions international law is
part of the way political and economic power is used critiqued and
sometimes limited despite its claim for neutrality and impartiality it is
implicit in what is just as well as what is unjust in the world to
understand its operation requires shedding its ideological spell and
examining it with a cold eye who are its winners and who are its losers
how if at all can it be used to make a better or a less unjust world in
this collection of essays professor martti koskenniemi a well known
practitioner and a leading theorist and historian of international law
examines the recent debates on humanitarian intervention collective
security protection of human rights and the fight against impunity and
reflects on the use of the professional techniques of international law
to intervene politically the essays both illustrate and expand his
influential theory of the role of international law in international
politics the book is prefaced with an introduction by professor
emmanuelle jouannet sorbonne law school which locates the texts in the
overall thought and work of martti koskenniemi
The Politics of International Law 2011-06-10 in the freshest new
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international law text in 20 years christopher c joyner offers a critical
assessment of international legal rules in the early 21st century as they
are applied by governments to the real world looking at concepts and
principles processes and critical problems joyner steers clear of an old
time case method approach preferring to treat issues thematically he
shows the challenges of international law in terms of peace security
human rights the environment and economic justice particular features of
the book include engaging vignettes clearly defined key terms and special
coverage of emerging topics including common spaces international
criminal law rules norms and regimes and trade relations and commercial
exchange through it all joyner maintains an intent focus on the role of
the individual in the evolving international legal order
International Law in the 21st Century 2005 international law practice
doctrine and theory blurs the boundaries betweeen textbook casebook and
scholarly monograph the book introduces students and practitioners of law
political science and international affairs to the system and substance
of international law it is also a convenient and comprehensive reference
work
International Law 2007 fundamentals of public international law by
giovanni distefano provides an overview of public international law s
main principles and fundamental institutions
Fundamentals of Public International Law 2019-05-07 this book revisits
the theory of the sources of international law from the perspective of
formalism it critically analyses the virtues of formalism construed as a
theory of law ascertainment as a means of distinguishing between law and
non law the theory of formalism is re evaluated against the backdrop of
the growing acceptance by international legal theorists of the blurring
of the lines between law and non law at the same time the book
acknowledges that much international normative activity nowadays takes
place outside the ambit of traditional international law and that only a
limited part of the exercise of public authority at the international
level results in the creation of international legal rules the theory of
ascertainment that the book puts forward attempts to dispel some of the
illusions of formalism that accompany the traditional sources of
international law it also sheds light on the tendency of scholars
theorists and advocates to deformalize the identification of
international legal rules with a view to expanding international law the
book seeks to revitalize and refresh the formal identification of rules
by engaging with some tenets of the postmodern critique of formalism as a
result the book not only grapples with the practice of law making at the
international level but it also offers broad theoretical insights on
international law dealing with the main schools of thought in legal
theory positivism naturalism legal realism policy oriented jurisprudence
and postmodernism this paperback edition features the author s discussion
of this book on the ejil talk blog
Formalism and the Sources of International Law 2013-05-23 this book
examines theoretical and practical issues concerning the relationship
between international law time and history problems relating to time and
history are ever present in the work of international lawyers whether
understood in terms of the role of historic practice in the doctrine of
sources the application of the principle of inter temporal law in dispute
settlement or in gaining a coherent insight into the role that was played
by international law in past events but very little has been written
about the various different ways in which international lawyers approach
or understand the past and it is with a view to exploring the dynamics of
that engagement that this book has been compiled in its broadest sense it
is possible to identify at least three different ways in which the
relationship between international law and its history may be conceived
the first is that of a history of international law written in narrative
form and mapped out in terms of a teleology of origins development
progress or renewal the second is that of history in international law
and of the role history plays in arguments about law itself for example
in the construction of customary international law the third way of
understanding that relationship is in terms of international law in
history of understanding how international law has been engaged in the
creation of a history that in some senses stands outside the history of
international law itself the essays in this collection make clear that
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each type of engagement with history and international law interweaves
various different types of historical narrative pointing to the typically
multi layered nature of internationallawyers engagement with the past and
its importance in shaping the present and future of international law
Time, History and International Law 2007 a collection of essays on the
various aspects of the legal sources of international law including
theories of the origin of international law explanation of its binding
force normative hierarchies and the relation of international law and
politics
Digest of United States Practice in International Law 1980 general
principles and the coherence of international law offers a comprehensive
analysis of general principles of law assessing their role in
guaranteeing the coherence of the international legal system
Sources of International Law 2017-07-05 international law in a policy
oriented perspective nation states international governmental
organizations nongovernmental organizations and associations the
individual minimum order and optimum order establishment of and access to
arenas of authority control over territory control and use of the sea
control and use of other resources control of people nationality and
movement protection of people from alien rights to human rights vertical
allocation of authority horizontal allocation of authority the diplomatic
instrument international agreements the ideological instrument the
economic instrument the military instrument the intelligence function the
promoting function the prescribing lawmaking function the invoking
function the applying function the terminating function the appraising
function succession of states responsibility of states individual
criminal responsibility toward a world community of human dignity
General Principles and the Coherence of International Law 2019-05-20 the
persistent objector rule is said to provide states with an escape hatch
from the otherwise universal binding force of customary international law
it provides that if a state persistently objects to a newly emerging norm
of customary international law during the formation of that norm then the
objecting state is exempt from the norm once it crystallises into law the
conceptual role of the rule may be interpreted as straightforward to
preserve the fundamentalist positivist notion that any norm of
international law can only bind a state that has consented to be bound by
it in reality however numerous unanswered questions exist about the way
that it works in practice through focused analysis of state practice this
monograph provides a detailed understanding of how the rule emerged and
operates how it should be conceptualised and what its implications are
for the binding nature of customary international law it argues that the
persistent objector rule ultimately has an important role to play in the
mixture of consent and consensus that underpins international law
An Introduction to Contemporary International Law 2015 sources of state
practice in international law is the true heir to myers 1922 classic
manual of collections of treaties it is the only work that carries the
thoroughness and scholarship of myers into the united nations era and on
to today s new world order the work is organized by country with a
lengthy additional chapter covering multi jurisdictional sources each
chapter describes relevant web sites as well as traditional bibliographic
materials the first release includes fully up to date documentation of
state practice in international law in the following fourteen countries
austria belgium canada denmark finland france germany norway russia
sweden switzerland u k united states as well as an annotated list of
multi jurisdictional collections arranged by subject the authors provide
references not only to treaty collections but also to sources of
diplomatic documentation and other materials that shed light on customary
state practice in international law references to yearbooks and digests
are also included every listing offers essential details of publication
and or online accessibility as well as a brief note elucidating important
considerations in the item s practical application these descriptions
even for items catalogued in myers or the un list are in most cases the
most detailed bibliographic descriptions available in any legal source
each chapter compiled by an expert in the particular country s practice
in international law opens with a detailed introduction that locates the
regime in question in the past and present context of international
relations and international law discusses issues of treaty succession and
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describes the process of treaty ratification and implementation
The Persistent Objector Rule in International Law 2016-03-03 clear and
concise a landmark publication in the teaching of international law from
one of the world s leading international lawyers
Sources of State Practice in International Law 2002 rev ed of parry and
grant encyclopaedic dictionary of international law 2nd ed 2004
International Law 2020-12-10 national judges are a sort of propelling
force behind international law to the extent that they perceive the need
to realize that international solidarity which is too often lacking at
the level of governments hence they are the principal addressees of this
book
Parry & Grant Encyclopaedic Dictionary of International Law 2009 in the
juridical nature of unilateral acts of states in international law eva
kassoti explores the question of the legal nature of unilateral acts by
focusing on their essential characteristics namely unilateralism and the
manifest intention to be bound
An Introduction to International Law 2012-01-05 since the creation of the
united nations in 1945 international law has sought to configure itself
as a universal system yet despite the best efforts of international
institutions scholars and others to assert the universal application of
international law its relevance and applicability has been influenced if
not directed by political power today the decline of the west and ascent
of china and india poseparticular challenges for international law and
institutions the international system appears to be moving towards
multipolarity with various sites of power competing to exert influence in
the world today with contributors from a variety of countries providing
perspectives from the disciplines of international law and international
relations theory international law in a multipolar world addresses the
implications that multipolarity poses for the international legal system
contributors including jean d aspremont jörg kammerhofer alexander
orakhelashvili christian pippan and nigel white explore issues such as
the use of force governance and democracy regionalism and the relevance
of the united nations in a multipolar world while considering the
overarching theme of the relationship between power and law international
law in a multipolar world is of particular interest to academics and
students of public international law international relations theory and
international politics
The Structure and Process of International Law 1986-02-24 straits are
peripheral formations in the study of geography but have long been a
source of controversy in international relations they connect separate
seas and divide the territory of states this geographical fact invites
legal disputes over international boundary drawing request forpassage by
foreign ships assertion of territorial control over the waters forming
straits and the basis for a regime generally accepted as law in our times
this is a thorough and well documented book which combines elements of
history geography international shipping and the law of the sea itasks
the central question what exactly is the current law governing this area
and also goes on to consider the concept of international straits the
distinction between existing treaty based regimes and the general regime
and the special characteristics of straits that separate them from
similararms of the sea in terms of law in answering these questions the
author takes us back to the first regime for international straits in
1949 through to the practices of the present day this will be an
invaluable text for all international lawyers particularly those
specializing in the law ofsea
The Juridical Nature of Unilateral Acts of States in International Law
2015-08-27 neutrality is a legal relationship between a belligerent state
and a state not participating in a war namely a neutral state the law of
neutrality is a body of rules and principles that regulates the legal
relations of neutrality the law of neutrality obliges neutral states to
treat all belligerent states impartially and to abstain from providing
military and other assistance to belligerents the law of neutrality is a
branch of international law that developed in the nineteenth century when
international law allowed unlimited freedom of sovereign states to resort
to war thus there has been much debate as to whether such a branch of law
remains valid in modern international law which generally prohibits war
and the use of force by states while there has been much debate regarding
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the current status of neutrality in modern international law there is a
general agreement among scholars as to the basic features of the
traditional law of neutrality wani challenges the conventional
understanding of the traditional neutrality by re examining the
historical development of the law of neutrality from the sixteenth
century to 1945 the modification of the conventional understanding will
provide a fundamentally new framework for discussing the current status
of neutrality in modern international law
International Law in a Multipolar World 2013-03-01 carter law georgetown
u trimble emeritus law u of california at los angeles and bradley law u
of virginia present a casebook designed for an introductory course in
international law in addition to the standard subjects it explroes the
relationship between international law and domestic law and the blurred
line between public and private law the edition has been updated to
include material related to the war in iraq as of april 2003 the
september 11th attacks and recent decisions of the international court of
justice including congo v belgium on official immunity annotation c 2003
book news inc portland or booknews com
The Regime of Straits in International Law 1998 this book examines the
status of private actors as subjects of law under the rules of the
international law of the sea providing a methodology for the notion of a
single legal personality it provides a clear understanding of membership
in international law in order to establish to what extent private actors
can be rights holders or duty bearers it does this by taking a
theoretical perspective which allows the reader to interpret their
relevance in international law this unique and innovative work makes a
significant contribution to the current scholarly debates on private
actors in international law
The Decay of International Law? 1986 this text examines key concepts in
international law in order to illuminate them in the context of
inetrnational relations the first part of the book covers theoretical
issues the second part examines international law in context including
case study material and the pinochet litigation
Neutrality in International Law 2017-02-24 whilst the concept of jus
cogens has grown increasingly more important in public international law
lawyers remain hugely divided both over what precisely confers a jus
cogens status on a norm and what this conferral implies in terms of legal
consequences in this ground breaking book ulf linderfalk clearly and
succinctly explores the reasons for this divide in order to facilitate
more rational and productive future discourse
International Law 2003 due diligence in international law is the first
ever international law monograph on the missing link between state
responsibility and international liability that is the international law
principle of due diligence ensuring international cooperation
cybersecurity and preventing significant transboundary harm
Private Actors as Participants in International Law 2021-08-26 this
second revised edition takes into account the decision of the
international court of justice in the nottebohm case which was published
just as the first edition was going to press and therefore received only
cursory treatment it also of course includes an analysis of international
legislation adopted since 1955 including the 1961 un convention on the
reduction of statelessness the 1957 un convention on the nationality of
married women and the 1966 international covenant on civil and political
rights the decisions of international tribunals and in particular of the
italian conciliation commissions are analysed finally the author presents
legislative judicial and governmental practice during the twenty two
years after beginning with a clear definition of terms the author
analyses the functions of nationality in international law the
relationship between municipal and international law and then the public
international law of nationality in this latter part he examines
international conventions international custom and the principles of law
generally recognized with regard to nationality the book ends with a
summary and conclusions dealing with the existing law and future
developments
International Law and International Relations 2000 since 1985 the law
school at the university of hull has hosted an annual lecture the
josephine onoh memorial lecture given by a distinguished international
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lawyer these annual lectures are funded by the josephine onoh memorial
fund established in 1984 by the family and friends of josephine onoh who
was tragically killed in an air crash at enugu nigeria in november 1983
josephine was a hull law graduate and at the time of her death was
registered at the university for a research degree in the field of
international law this book contains a collection of these annual
lectures the first lecture in 1985 was given by the late judge taslim
elias at that time president of the international court of justice
subsequent lectures have been given by both leading practitioners and
professors of international law including sir robert jennings bin cheng
sir ian sinclair philip allott henry schermers lord mackenzie stuart
alexandre charles kiss dame rosalyn higgins peter sand ian brownlie
christopher greenwood marti koskenniemi and ralph zacklin the lectures
reflect some of the most significant international concerns of the last
two decades the subjects they address include new trends in international
law international courts and politics the practitioner s view of
international law international law and revolution the european
convention of human rights european community law concepts the global
environment and international law the current role of the united nations
international environmental trust funds international boundary law
international law and imperialism and humanitarian intervention this
important collection of essays by some of the leading international law
figures of our generation will be of equal value to all interested in
international law whether the academic or the practitioner
Understanding Jus Cogens in International Law and International Legal
Discourse 2020-01-31 this new edition of hugh thirlway s authoritative
text provides an introduction to one of the fundamental questions of the
discipline what is and what is not a source of international law
traditionally treaties between states and state practice were seen as the
primary means with which to create international law however more recent
developments have recognized customary international law alongside
international treaties and instruments as a key foundation upon which
international law is built this book provides an insightful inquiry into
all the recognized or asserted sources of international law it
investigates the impact of ethical principles on the creation of
international law whether soft law norms come into being through the same
sources as binding international law and whether jus cogens norms and
those involving rights and obligations erga omnes have a unique place in
the creation of international legal norms it studies the notion of
general principles of international law within international law s sub
disciplines and the evolving relationship between treaty based law and
customary international law re examining the traditional model it
investigates the increasing role of international jurisprudence and looks
at the nature of international organisations and non state actors as
potential new sources of international law this revised and updated book
provides a perfect introduction to the law of sources as well as
innovative perspectives on new developments making it essential reading
for anyone studying or working in international law
Due Diligence in International Law 2016-08-25 this book takes the reader
on a sweeping tour of the international legal field to reveal some of the
patterns of difference dominance and disruption that belie international
law s claim to universality pulling back the curtain on the divisible
college of international lawyers anthea roberts shows how international
lawyers in different states regions and geopolitical groupings are often
subject to distinct incoming influences and outgoing spheres of influence
in ways that reflect and reinforce differences in how they understand and
approach international law these divisions manifest themselves in
contemporary controversies such as debates about crimea and the south
china sea not all approaches to international law are created equal
however using case studies and visual representations the author
demonstrates how actors and materials from some states and groups have
come to dominate certain transnational flows and forums in ways that make
them disproportionately influential in constructing the international
this point holds true for western actors materials and approaches in
general and for anglo american and sometimes french ones in particular
however these patterns are set for disruption as the world moves past an
era of western dominance and toward greater multipolarity it is
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imperative for international lawyers to understand the perspectives and
approaches of those coming from diverse backgrounds by taking readers on
a comparative tour of different international law academies and textbooks
the author encourages them to see the world through the eyes of others an
essential skill in this fast changing world of shifting power dynamics
and rising nationalism
Nationality and Statelessness in International Law 1979-12-13 offering a
more accessible alternative to casebooks and historical commentaries law
among nations explains issues of international law by tracing the field s
development and stressing key principles processes and landmark cases
this comprehensive text eliminates the need for multiple books by
combining discussions of theory and state practice with excerpts from
landmark cases the book has been updated in light of the continuing
revolution in communication technology the dense web of linkages between
countries that involve individuals and bodies both formal and informal
and covers important and controversial areas such as human rights the
environment and issues associated with the use of force renowned for its
rigorous approach and clear explanations law among nations remains the
gold standard for undergraduate introductions to international law new to
the eleventh edition added or expanded coverage of timely issues in
international law drones and their use in the air and in space
immigration islamic views of international law inviolability and the
difference between diplomatic immunity and sovereignty in light of the
benghazi attack thoroughly rewritten chapters in areas of great change
international criminal law just war and war crime law new cases statutes
and treaties on many subjects
Contemporary Issues in International Law 2002-03-01 first published in
1970 akehurst s modern introduction to international law rapidly
established itself as a widely used and successful textbook in its field
being the shortest of all the major textbooks in this area it continues
to offer a concise and accessible overview of the concepts themes and
issues central to the growing system of international law while retaining
akehurst s original positivist approach that accounts for the essence and
character of this system of law this new 9th edition has been further
revised and updated by alexander orakhelashvili to take account of a
plethora of recent developments and updates in the field accounting for
over 40 decisions of international and national courts as well as a
number of treaties and major incidents that have occurred since the 8th
edition of this textbook published based on transparent methodology and
with a distinctive cross jurisdictional approach which opens up the
discipline to students from all backgrounds this engaging well structured
and reputable textbook will provide students with all the tools methods
and concepts they need to fully understand this complex and diverse
subject it is an essential text for all undergraduate and postgraduate
students of international law government and politics and international
relations this book is one of the only textbooks in international law to
offer a fully updated bespoke companion website routledge com cw
orakhelashvili
The Sources of International Law 2019-04-03 this volume covers the formal
structures of the un as it has expanded over the years and all that this
complex organization does all substantive issues are addressed in
separate sections including among others the responsibilities of the un
financing immunities human rights preventing armed conflicts and
peacekeeping and judicial matters in examining the evolving structures
and ever expanding work of the united nations this volume follows the
long held tradition of oppenheim by presenting facts uncoloured by
personal opinion in a succinct text that also offers in the footnotes a
wealth of information and ideas to be explored it is book that while
making all necessary reference to the charter the statute of the
international court of justice and other legal instruments tells of the
realities of the legal issues as they arise in the day to day practice of
the united nations
Is International Law International? 2017-09-18 the character of
international law between scholarly reflection of foreign policy
expediencies and recognising prescriptive rules binding on all concerned
has long been a particular challenge to those active in the field law is
not law if there is no procedure to both determine its contents and to
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show ways to enforce it it is through its procedures that international
law becomes real based on an overview of the varied procedures e g in
both the hague s and the national courts and those found in international
organisations a more consistent picture of international law emerges this
compendium for students and practitioners is accessible yet sophisticated
in its approach
Law Among Nations 2017-01-12
Akehurst's Modern Introduction to International Law 2022
Oppenheim's International Law 2017
Procedures in International Law 2008-09-08
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